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District Governor Paul Rufe, 2017-2018  

13 Nov 2017, 11:54 PM 

 

The e-News will generally is intended to be the forum for club fundraiser announcements and time 

sensitive District information that can't wait for the end of month publication of the News & Views. Info for 

inclusion in the e-News should be sent to CS Marie, lionmariemarucci@gmail.com. 

 

Club news articles about completed service activities should be sent to News & Views editor Jim 

Katzaman, jameskatzaman@gmail.com by the 20th of the month. 

 

Apologies for the late notice, but I just received this information a few minutes ago.  If you can make it, 

please do. 

 

LVRF Board Members, Advisors and Appointees 

  

I received a phone call from JT Dean this afternoon, explaining that there was a scheduling conflict with 

the location of our Rendezvous on November 18, 2017.  

  

The Rendezvous is now scheduled to be held in the Owens Auditorium in the Bunting Blaustein Research 

Building and recommended parking is in the McElderry Garage. 

  

Here is the campus map, 

http://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/the_johns_hopkins_hospital/_docs/jhi_visitors_guide.pdf. The Owens 

Auditorium is in the Bunting Blaustein Building, Section D6 and parking is in the McElderry Garage in B5. 

  

I’ve also attached directions to the McElderry Garage for your use.  Please help me spread the word on 

this change to Lions and Lions Clubs where you are members or in contact.  Together we can ensure this 

information is distributed.  

  

PDG Larry Burton, LVRF Vice-Chair had volunteered to handle signage for the event.  JT has 

communicated with PDG Larry and provided new information.  I have every belief that signage to the 

correct auditorium and notices at the previous locations will be well placed and attendees will find the 

correct auditorium with the least amount of error. 

  

I will also be contacting those that have RSVP’d and those that will RSVP will be reminded of the location 

change.  I will also be notifying the some 391 invitees that the Rendezvous has changed.  The term 

Rendezvous 2017 is beginning to have a new meaning to me.  

  

Yours in Continued Service 

PDG Susan Timmons 

LVRF Administrative Assistant 

 

Yours in Lionism and Service, 

 

CS Lion Marie E. Marucci (Eastern Regional) 

District 22-A Cabinet Secretary, 2017-2018 

District 22-A Chaplain, 2017-2018 

2029 Ormand Road 

Dundalk, MD 21222-4657 

Cell: (443) 695-0611 
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